LEGACY SCHOOL Yghos

GLS/C/980 -25 CIRCULAR 19 February 2025
Year End GLS Parent Satisfaction Survey

Dear Parents,

As we conclude this academic year and prepare to begin the new one in April 2025, we kindly ask you
to reflect on your child's learning journey and the progress they have made.

Your feedback and suggestions are incredibly valuable to us as we strive for continuous improvement.
Please take a few minutes to click on the link below and complete the brief GLS Parent Satisfaction
Survey to share your views and suggestions.

GLS Parent Satisfaction Survey

We request to complete this survey before 25" February 2025. Your feedback will help us plan better
for the forthcoming academic year.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Warm regards,

T

Asha Alexander sl Ll
Principal 4wl 5 n
Executive Leader - Climate Change Ll i - (g2l (s )l


https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3D3Kez0n7Vf0GQrRSbhy6aoW-Mqx8Cn5hOgd7GYdymsTJUOExHN1BNWFRPQTFGVFAwUkVST0FRV085Ty4u&data=05%7C02%7Caarti.r2_gls%40gemsedu.com%7C524c7c54fab94a18f24808dd50aac358%7Cd2b3a7dcd57e417f90ad149b872e9aa1%7C1%7C0%7C638755416666683300%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mcFUOTwY8l4wY3jIksnRq5tKD1QG42ZAbsmpLlhvHos%3D&reserved=0

